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Martin Škop has been appointed as a new CEO of CETIN a.s. from 1 

September 2020  

1 September 2020 

 

Effective from 1 September 1 2020 Martin Škop has been appointed as a new CEO and 

member of the Board of Directors of CETIN a.s. He replaces Juraj Šedivý who will continue 

as Chairman of the Board of Directors of CETIN a.s. and as a member of the Board of Directors 

and CEO of CETIN Group will fully concentrate on the management and operations of CETIN 

Group in the CEE region. 

This personal change is following the completion of the structural separation of three of the 

Telenor branded mobile operators in Hungary, Bulgaria and Serbia and the establishment of 

CETIN Group, associating infrastructure companies CETIN in the Czech Republic, CETIN 

Hungary, CETIN Bulgaria and CETIN Serbia. 

CETIN is the guarantor of the bonds issued by CETIN Finance B.V. 

The Report is available on CETIN’s corporate website https://www.cetin.cz/en/informace-pro-

investory.   
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